
 
 
 
Champion Homes Public Hearing 
Sangerfield Town Hall 
 
September 9, 2009 
 
Attending:  Steve Salata and John Jacon, representing Champion Home Builders; Kevin Kelly, 
David McNamara, Gilbert Kemp and Charles Cowen, representing municipality and school 
district; Jim Castilla, representing Oneida County IDA 
 
Mr. Castilla called the meeting to order at 9:05 AM, described reason for Agency action and 
asked for public comment. Those present from the taxing jurisdictions expressed their support of 
the proposed action and commented on their desire to keep the company in the area.  
 
Questions were asked as to possible actions if the company were to move or shut down while the 
PILOT is in effect, Mr. Castilla explained the Agency’s recapture policy and the steps necessary 
to enact it. 
 
There being no further questions, the meeting was closed at 9:30 AM.  
 
 


